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NEW ZEALAND QUALIFICATIONS AUTHORITY
MANA TOHU MATAURANGA O AOTEAROA

QUALIFY FOR THE FUTURE WORLD
KIA NOHO TAKATU KI TO AMUA AO!

18 December 2018

Zane Collins
fyi-request-9244-a0f26df5@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Collins

Official Information Act Request

| refer to your request of 13 December 2018, under the Official Information Act 1982 (the OIA), for
the following information:

about the qualification DIGITAL MARKETING DIPLOMA LEVEL 7(APPLIED) (unique
number 3226) delivered by the New Zealand Institute of Education 2007 Limited. All
information below between year 2015-2018

- Number of students enrolled in this program

- Number of students withdrawn from this program

- Number of students failed in this program.

- A copy of the NZQA QA reports outcome/review which was done in Feb 2018 or any
previous relevant reports.

NZQA does not hold material relevant to the first three points of your request. We have transferred
these first three points of your request to the Tertiary Education Commission. You will hear further
from the Tertiary Education Commission and can contact them at
ministerial.requests@tec.govt.nz.

Regarding the fourth point of your request, NZQA creates and issues a variety of reports related to
providers and programmes, including external evaluation and review (EER) reports, and
programme moderation reports. New Zealand Institute of Education 2007 Limited’s most recent
EER report is available on NZQA’s website.

NZQA requests that you clearly specify what reports you wish to receive under the OIA.
Please note, any clarification or amendment to a request is considered to be a new request for the
purpose of calculating the maximum statutory timeframe for response — see section 15(1AA) of the

OlA.

For any enquiries please contact Elizabeth Templeton, Senior Advisor, Office of the Chief Executive

on 04 463 3339 or by email at elizabeth.templeton@nzqga.govt.nz.
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If you are dissatisfied with our response, you also have the right, under section 28(3) of the Official
Information Act 1982, to lodge a complaint with the Office of the Ombudsmen, PO Box 10152,
Wellington.

Kind regards

Carolyn Gebbie
Ministerial Support Office
Chief Executive and Ministerial Services



